
  
  

  

CORRIGENDUM  

  

Fifth Open Counselling for Bachelor of Technology (B.Tech) Electrical 

Engineering and Mechanical & Smart Manufacturing will be conducted on 

August 14, 2025. All interested candidates are advised to report between 09:00 

A.M. to 12:00 Noon.  

  

All eligible candidates who wish to take admission in the above programmes of 

SVSU may report with all necessary documents (Photocopy and original), 

photographs and prescribed fees at Dudhola Campus (Lalitgiri Bhawan-1E).  

  

For more details, please refer to the Information Bulletin published on the 

university website (http://svsu.ac.in/notices/admission).    

  


